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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 2 1 0 

2 4 1 0 

3 0 0 0 

4 6 0 0 

5 2 0 0 

6 7 2 0 

7 2 1 0 

8 3 4 0 

9 9 2 0 

10 5 0 0 

11 6 8 0 

12 17 7 0 

Totals: 65 26 0 

 

 

Our accreditation review was very successful.  Our draft report lists commendations in 

our curriculum, staff connections to families, staff commitment to student learning, 

leadership, our web page, and home visits.  Our final report will recommend full 

accreditation for five years. 

 

Graduation is planned for June 15th.  We will be coordinating our ceremony with Lori 

Bogen since both of our groups will have small numbers graduating.  We look forward to 

celebrating the success of our students.  Members of the community are welcome to 

attend. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


